

## ILLINOIS GENERAL ASSEMBLY

## HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

## SPECIAL INVESTIGATIVE COMMITTEE OF THE NINETY-FIFTH GENERAL ASSEMBLY

January 6, 2009

## VIA FACSIMILE (217) 558-1335

Mr. Clayton Harris. Office of the Governor

Brick Aly Chair

Mr. Andrew Velasquez III, Illinois Emergency Management Agency

Dear Messrs. Harris and Velasquez:

As the Chairperson of the House Special Investigative Committee, I request copies of any and all written correspondence from the United States Department of Homeland Security to the Office of the Governor and/or the Illinois Emergency Management Agency regarding the revocation of Governor Blagojevich's access to classified federal security information.

The Committee would appreciate receipt of the letter by 2:00p.m. tomorrow, Wednesday, January 7<sup>th</sup>. Please deliver the documents to David Ellis, Counsel to the Committee, 408 State House Building in Springfield. You can also provide the document via fax to (217) 557-7599.

Regards,

Barbara Flynn Currie

Chair